
Newsletter 27.5.22 

I hope you have a lovely half term next week.  We are looking forward to the last half term of this 

academic year. We have lots of exciting activities planned. Please see the dates below.  

Dates for June  

9th Information evening for new EYFS parents (September 2022 intake) 7 pm 

9th Year 3/4 trip to Layer Marney Tower 

6th -10th Year 1 Phonics check week 

10th, 14th 15th FOSP Fathers’ Day stalls  

16th New entrants visit to school  

17th Staff Training day- School closed  

23rd Sports Day KS1 (morning) KS2 (afternoon)  

27th Year 5/6 Orienteering event 

28th, 29th and 4th July Bikeability  

29th Full Governing Body meeting 

30th Reserve Sports Day 

30th Honywood Y6 Transition Day  

 

Jubilee Celebration 

 

 

The children have been busy making cakes, biscuits, crowns and bunting for our celebration today.  

  Art Gallery  

We have a lovely display of Jubilee pictures and models. Thank you to all of the children who took 

part. 



 

Time Capsule  

We have lots of interesting items in our Time Capsule which will be buried on Friday to mark the 

Jubilee. We have also purchased (thanks to FOSP)  a plaque to go next to our tree which will be part 

of the Queen’s Canopy.   

The children have made suggestions and will see the contents of the capsule before it is buried. 

Maybe one day they will be parents, teachers or grandparents when the capsule is unearthed.  

 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

FOSP Inflatables  

We had wonderful weather for our Inflatables day last Sunday and it was great to see so many 

people. Thank you to FOSP and all of the volunteers who ensured that the day ran so smoothly.  

The event raised an amazing £2,400. 

Artist in school  

As part of our work with the Pimlott Foundation, Lois Cordelia, a professional portrait artist came to 

school to work with some of the children. Their finished portraits were displayed at an exhibition in 

Colchester over the weekend.  

       

 

 



 

Coggeshall Craft Fair  

Some of our children visited the Essex Craft Society, Artists in Action Fair on Friday. They were able 

to see demonstrations of crafts and were able to try some of the activities. They particularly enjoyed 

making jewellery and trying the potters wheel.  

 

Road Safety 

The children in Year 5 had a road safety talk this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coggeshall Historical Society  

As part of their local history study, the children in Year 5/6 had a talk from the historical society this 

week.  

 

Football/Netball Rally 

Well done to the children in Year 3/4 who all participated with great enthusiasm. It was lovely to see 

the sporting supportive behaviour. Thank you to the parents and carers who came to support the 

event. 



 

 

Pre-school 

Some of the Pre-school children enjoyed their trip to Coggeshall Fire station as part of their learning 

about People who help us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Design and Technology  

The Year 1/2 DT project this term is to design, make and decorate bags. Here are some examples 

from Cherry Class. 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Recycled ink cartridges  

Please help us to fundraise by recycling your used cartridges in the Coop or in the box in the school 

foyer. 


